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CPC Committee — February 2, 2011, Conference Room 325, 2:05 PM

Aloha Chair Herkes and Committee Members:

My name is Bob Barlow, President of Oceanic Time Warner Cable (“Oceanic”). We
appreciate the opportunity to testify on HB 832 — Relating to Consumer Protection. This
bill would require cable television operators and public utilities to issue refunds to
subscribers in the event of service interruptions.

Oceanic already has an existing policy for providing individual credits to customers who
have reported service interruptions not caused by customer actions. We credit customer
reported intemiptions after 24-hours through a proration of the monthly charge.

Oceanic’s policy is also consistent with the state’s existing administrative rules (lIAR 16-
131-16), which provide for service credits if service is interrupted for 24 hours or longer
(or 72 hours if service is interrupted by natural or other disaster beyond our control). The
rule also already provides for a credit as the pro rata part of the month’s charge for the
period of days that service was interrupted, which is consistent with our policy for
crediting our customers.

This bill essentially takes the language of the administratiVe rule and places it in Chapter
440G and changes the 24 hours to four hours, which Oceanic believes is unreasonable
given the multitude of possible reasons for outages, and the fact that each outage must be
carefully investigated and diagnosed to prevent any further problems to the system and
other customers. While Oceanic recognizes that all customers wish to have their service
restored as soon as possible (and Oceanic’s policy is to consistently work towards that
goal), it is equally important that Oceanic be permitted a reasonable time to ensure that
all outages are properly investigated and corrected to ensure the continued and long-term
reliability and stability of our system for all of our customers. There may also be other
times when Oceanic may be required to work with other parties to correct outages, and
Oceanic should be provided a reasonable time to investigate and work with others under
these circumstances.



Given the foregoing, we support the current policy in place allows adequate time for us to
evaluate, trouble shoot, and as needed, coordinate with other service providers or utilities
to complete a repair.

With the Administrative Rules and established systems in place, which provide customers
with credits for reported outages of 24 hours or more, we respectfully request committee
members to defer this bill.

We appreciate the opportunity to testifS’ on this matter.








